
Dear whom this may concern, 
 
This is a submission from a person that we support at Possability. Her name is Kylie, and these are 
their thoughts: 
 
Disability Inclusion Plan must include: 
 

• Accessible transport for all people with disabilities, including people who are wheelchair 
users, 

• Public buildings must adhere to disability standards and have easy access for people with 
disabilities, 

• Public buildings must include disability toilets that have adequate room and have a change 
table for adults with disabilities. 

 
Kylie thinks that the Disability Commissioner is a good idea and needs to be responsible for ensuring 
that these issues are raised, and government bodies work towards addressing them. 
 
Kylie would also like to have opportunities like the disability advisory council, so that our voices are 
heard in parliament/government.  
 
Kylie feels that all providers (especially those who are not NDIS registered) must be at the same 
standard of care and support and the disability service standards would help with this.  
 
Kylie thinks that having a Senior practitioner would be helpful, so that there is more oversight over 
restrictive practices. She also thinks that is very important to have a voice, be listened to and be a 
part of the decision making when it comes to restrictive practices and would lead to much better 
outcomes for people with disabilities.  
 
Thank you for listening, 
 
Kylie (and Emily).  
 
Emily Newman (She/her) (Tues, Wed, Thurs) 
Client Engagement Consultant 
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